
SDMC 2/12/19 

 

Agenda 

New Teacher Appraisal System 

Attendance concerns 

 

Minutes 

M-TADS: The SDMC committee met to discuss the proposed M-TADS system.   The committee agreed 

that teachers meeting the requirements for the new teacher appraisal system should have the 

opportunity to be assessed with the instrument.  They shared that this is a fair system in that it still 

measures teacher’s effectiveness and hold them accountable for effective instruction. They also so felt 

strongly about administrators having the option to place teacher back on a full TADS if a need should 

arise.   

Attendance:  Our attendance is still a concern. This year we have been above last year’s attendance in 

all but two months.   Our attendance officers meet regularly with scholars with three or more absences.   

We implemented a new strategy before the winter break.  After reviewing A4E, it appears to be 

successful.   The number of absences is decreasing.   

 

 In attendance: 

Mrs. Greene 

Mrs. Flores 

Mr. Vizcarra 

Ms. Darden 

Ms. Campos 

Mr. Torres 

 


